
June 24, 2024 

NOTICE OF 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

VACANCY 

This Notice is to advise that the Plymouth 
City Council has a Vacancy on the Planning 
Commission Due to a Planning Commissioner 
Resignation

The Plymouth City Council is accepting Letters of Interest from 
Citizens to fill a vacancy on the Planning Commission. 

Anyone who is interested in serving on this Advisory Board may 
submit their “Letter of Interest” to the Deputy City Clerk prior 
to 4:00 P.M. on July 8, 2024 .  

An appointment will be made in compliance with Government 
Code 54974 at the regularly scheduled City Council Meeting 
on July 11, 2024 at 6:30pm. 

Victoria McHenry, Deputy City Clerk 




